
Subject: YMCA Update on Programs at Parklawn 
 

Good afternoon,  
 
I wanted to share with you an update on the YMCA programs at Parklawn. 
 
As you recall, beginning on Dec. 1, 2018, we began shifting Parklawn from a branch to a 
program-centric model. Since that time, senior leadership has had countless discussions with 
Parklawn community members and leaders, elected officials, the Housing Authority of 
Milwaukee and Central City Cyberschool to ensure Y programs continue to thrive within the 
community. On June 1st we will enter the second phase of this shift as the Housing Authority of 
Milwaukee’s Parklawn tenant, Central City Cyberschool, expands into a high school at this 
location. 
 
The Y has secured space in collaboration with HACM and Cyberschool to continue to operate 
active older adult programming and summer day camp within the Parklawn community. We 
plan to keep exploring partnerships within the Parklawn community for programs and services.   
 
I look forward to continuing this evolution and appreciate all your hard work in supporting our 
mission and vision to get there.   
 
In service, 

 

Carrie Wall 

  
President & CEO 
YMCA of Metropolitan Milwaukee 
161 W. Wisconsin Ave., Suite 4000 
Milwaukee, WI 53203 
ph: 414.274.0711 | email: cwall@ymcamke.org 

www.ymcamke.org 
  
For a better us.™ 

 
https://www.ymcamke.org/thrive-with-the-y/ 
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